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 Edward & Mari 

Holden

OBJ2014/2673/L 13/05/2014  20:49:59 The addition of a roof terrace would increase the aspect of being overlooked, affecting all the adjacent 

and surrounding properties. Anyone on the terrace would be able to see into adjacent and surrounding 

properties, thus directly affecting privacy. On this basis, we kindly request that Planning Services reject 

the plan.
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